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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

The weather today started out great.  Twelve Amateurs showed up at the annual

Challenge at Mountwood Mountain Bike Race that was held at Mountwood Park in

Wood County.  One Amateur stayed at the stagging area to be the Race Control

operator, while the rest were stationed around the trails of the park.  There

were no major injuries and everyone had a great time.  Just as the last racers

arrived at the finish line, it started to sprinkle a little rain, then it all

went down hill from there.  It started to pour the rain, and the temperature

dropped.  Since the transmitter for the WCEC (Wood County Emergency

Communications) 147.255 MHz voice repeater is located on the hilltop inside the

park, the group used one of the UHF Link frequencies as the input of the

repeater, and provided great communications.  Since most of the race officials

weren't Amateurs, the WCEC group loaned them radios that worked through the

Mountwood Park repeater system, also located in the park.

Now that the Bike Race is over, the radio group needs to start working on the

Vienna Road Run race which will be held in Vienna next Saturday, April 22nd.

The Amateurs will be located at each of the Mile Markers around the 10K Race

route.  I will need to start getting the racing clocks ready to place around the

course.

Sammy Mercer, N8SVX, has been talking to the Amateur Radio operators in Jackson

County about the AREDN (Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network) Project that has

been in operation in Wood County for the last couple years.  Several of the

Amateurs would like to see how it works.  Sammy and I are planning to hold a

demonstration of the system at the Jackson County Hamfest, which will be held on

Sunday, May 7th.  The Hamfest will be held at the Ripley Middle School in

Ripley.

There were only 30 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  My daughter

Cathy Wotring, KC8DJJ, needs only one more check-in to make 1400.  Cathy's last

name will be changing to Orr on the 13th of May.
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